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The delivery of the WMS Time Limit Tracking function, addressed in the
recently released 99 ADM-7 and in training sessions, has been delayed into
mid to late October. Cash SNA cases {case type 16) must be recategorized to
non-cash SNA (case type 17) effective December 1, 1999 if the recipient has
reached or exceeded the 24-month time limit. (See 97 ADM-21 and 99 LCM-20).

In order to assist the recategorization task, DTA has requested listings
of cash SNA cases that applied for SNA before November 18, 1957, based upen
the WMS "Application Date", and that are in active status currently. Cases
that applied on or before November 17, 1587 and have not been closed in the
interim should have received at least 24 months of cash SNA as of November

30, 1999.

The 1lists will identify most but not all cases that have reached or
exceeded the time limit and require a category change for December 1, 1593.
The remaining cases will be identified by Tracking conversion letter lists
at the time Tracking becomes available.

The 1lists will be mailed to WMS Coordinators by mid-October, and
districts will be notified when they are being mailed. In the interim,
workers should utilize the ‘"recertification due" lists to identify cases
that will reach the 24-month limit and must be recategorized to non-cash for
December 1.

DTA will notify districts immediately on GIS of any further development
in the delivery of the Tracking function and the cash SNA time limit
listings. Questions should be addressed to Regional Team representatives.



